Suzie Fournier
“

From: Suzie Fournier

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 11:00 AM
To: Suzie Fournier

Subject: FW: Strategic Plan

From: Murray Morello <murray@commerce-management.com>
Sent: December 5, 2019 2:12 PM

To: dan.omara

Cc: Robert Manseau

Subject: Strategic Plan

Hi Dan, | wanted to give you a heads up that we will not be in a position to provide you
with a draft copy of the plan by December 6™. Our team is in the process of vetting all
of the recommendations based on our consultation outreach which has taken more
time than anticipated. Our revised date to provide you with a draft copy is now
December 20™ with a face-to-face meeting with full council likely the week of January
27,

On behalf of Commerce Management Group | would like to wish you and council a
happy and safe holiday season.

Murray Morello

Senior Associate

Commerce Management Group
705-690-7218
murray@commerce-management.com
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